
Dana wrote: "The Bexar County district judge who disbarred my friend "Bob" 

Robert S. Bennett (when the State a Bar only asked for a probated 

suspension!) "needs to be replaced," according to the San Antonio Express 

News paper.  

 

The article cites good reasons. 

 

http://www.expressnews.com/opinion/editorials/article/289th-District-

Court-needs-a-new-judge-5734381.php?cmpid=email-

premium&t=e564702496" 
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